
Notable Calls in the Village of Maple Bluff 

December 2023 
 

 

The information provided below is about some of the call’s officers responded to over the last 

month.  Most narratives represent early and preliminary information that was gathered from 

those in the field who were actively working the cases. In many instances, facts and 

circumstances, even the type of crime listed, can change as the investigation unfolds. 

 

12/02: Theft – 9:26am.  MBPD responded to a report of theft at Ancora Café.  A subject had 

entered the store and took money from the tip jar and then fled away on foot.   The suspect in the case 

has not yet been identified. 

 

12/09: Recovered Stolen Vehicle – 7:03pm. MBPD observed a stolen vehicle at N. Sherman 

Avenue and Commercial Avenue.  A high-risk traffic stop was conducted, and the 46-year-old 

male driver was taken into custody with the charges of Operating a Motor Vehicle Without 

Owners Consent and Obstructing Law Enforcement.    

 

12/29: Pursuit/Recovered Stolen Vehicle – 7:15pm.  MBPD observed a stolen vehicle at N. 

Sherman Avenue and Commercial Avenue. MBPD attempted a traffic stop but the vehicle 

refused to stop, and a pursuit began.  The stolen vehicle eventually became disabled, and the 

driver/passenger fled on foot.  Both the driver and passenger were not able to be located and 

MBPD is still actively investigating this case to identify the two suspects. 
 


